
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 26, 2021  

To: Senate  Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re: I OPPOSE[SB 582]...You take a much needed concept for environmental glory and you screwed it up, again! 

The concept of "Modernizing Oregon's Recycling Programs" is needed and way overdue. 

But, you had to "kill" [SB 582] with the "Proposed Amendments." 

(93) pages of  "Proposed Amendments" is intentional legislative conduct. 

The "Modernizing of Oregon's Recycling Programs" under [SB 582] as written, will not happen. 

Voters will remember your, deceitful conduct and mismanagement of our Environmental needs and concerns. 

...ZERO WASTE... 

          Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                            /s/ David S. Wall 
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